
MINUTES-SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

MONDAY, APRIL 26, 2021 AT 6:45 P.M. 

MARSHFIELD HIGH SCHOOL – GYMNASIUM 

 

 

Michael G. Bradley, Chairman; Christopher R. Rohland, Vice-Chair, Stephen G. Darcy, Clerk; 

Michael A. Maresco, Town Administrator 

 

Mr. Bradley moved, seconded by Mr. Rohland to open the meeting at 6:45 p.m.  Roll call vote:  

Mr. Bradley –aye, Mr. Rohland –aye, Mr.  Darcy-aye. The vote was unanimous. 

 

Discussion and Vote on One Day Entertainment License for Live Music –Gina Flood – Mr. 

Maresco mentioned that he had spoken to Ms. Flood and she was happy with having 25 people 

outside and 10 people inside for her party.  Mr. Bradley moved, seconded by Mr. Rohland to 

approve the One Day Entertainment License with Live Music for Gina Flood on July 10, 2021.  

Roll call vote:  Mr. Bradley –aye, Mr. Rohland –aye, Mr.  Darcy-aye. The vote was unanimous. 

 

Discussion and Vote on Town Hall Hours/Reopening to the Public – Mr. Maresco indicated that 

he would like to return to regular hours for the Town Hall starting on May 3, 2021.  Mr. Bradley 

moved, seconded by Mr. Rohland to reopen the Town Hall to the public with regular hours on 

Monday, May 3, 2021. Roll call vote:  Mr. Bradley –aye, Mr. Rohland –aye, Mr.  Darcy-aye.  

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Announce Ratification of Fire Chief Contract with Jeffrey Simpson – Mr. Maresco indicated that 

the Fire Chief’s contract has been finalized. Mr. Bradley moved, seconded by Mr. Rohland to 

approve the ratification of the Fire Chief’s contract.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Bradley –aye, Mr. 

Rohland –aye, Mr.  Darcy-aye.  The vote was unanimous. 

 

Mr. Bradley moved at 6:55 p.m., seconded by Mr. Rohland to adjourn the meeting to the Annual 

and Special Town Meeting floor in the high school gymnasium.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Bradley –

aye, Mr. Rohland –aye, Mr.  Darcy-aye.  The vote was unanimous. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beverly Wiedemann 

 
Documents and exhibits presented at this meeting were the following:  copy of One Day Entertainment License 

application from Gina Flood with copies of emails from Board of Health and Police Department and copy of Fire 

Chief Jeffrey Simpson’s contract. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


